
New Deferred Action 
for Young People

In order to apply for this new deferred action, individuals must:  

Have come to the United States under the age of sixteen

Have continuously resided in the United States for five years 
       before June 15, 2012 and be present in the U.S. on June 15, 2012

In School, graduated from high school, or have a GED

Not have been convicted of a felony or significant misdemeanor or
       multiple misdemeanors

Not be above the age of thirty

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) 
will begin the process by AUGUST 15, 2012.

Call (718) 368-5600 or visit the New Americans Center in 
V-125 to find out  whether you may qualify

Evidence that will be useful includes:

School Evaluations, Report Cards

Diplomas and School Certificates

Bills

Postmarked Letters

Bank Statements

Medical Records

Individuals should visit www.uscis.gov or call USCIS at 1-800-375-5283 with questions.


